
 
Notice of Cancellation of Annual Meeting 

  
Notice is hereby given that due to health concerns related to the coronavirus (COVID-19), the 
Officers of the Bustins Island Village Corporation have canceled the Annual Meeting scheduled 
for August 1, 2020. 
  
This notice is issued pursuant to LD 2167, Part D, enacted by the Maine Legislature March 17, 
2020.  
 
We have this day notified the inhabitants of said municipality for the purposes stated above, by 
posting a copy of said notice at the following public and conspicuous places in said municipality: 
BIVC.net, Community House and Post Office bulletin boards, Email broadcast.  
 
Dated: June 20, 2020  
 
Bustins Island Board of Overseers  
Bustins Island Village Corporation  
 
Municipal Officers Attest: 
 
 
 
______________________________               __________________________        
Tanya Sweatt, Chair                         Judith Hayes 
 
 
 
_____________________________               _____________________________ 
Henry Rauch, Vice-Chair     Amanda Meyer 
 
 
 
______________________________   
Craig Allard     
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